HILL WARD HENDERSON

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

March 2, 2015

The Honorable Rick Scott

Office of the Governor of the State of Florida
The Capitol

400 South Monroe Street

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0001

Re:  Judicial Vacancy — Second District Court of Appeal
Dear Governor Scott:

Enclosed for your review and consideration are the applications of the following persons
nominated by the Judicial Nominating Commission for the Second District Court of Appeal for the
judicial vacancy created by the retirement of Charles A. Davis, Jr.:

John Baldamenti
Matthew Conigliaro
Laurel Grammig
Diana L. Moreland
Stephen R. Senn
Margaret O. Steinbeck

I have enclosed both paper and digital copies of the applications, as well as redacted versions.
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact me if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely,
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Lara J. Tibbals
Chair, Judicial Nominating Commission
Second District Court of Appeal
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Enclosures

cer Timothy M. Cerio, Esq. — General Counsel (w/o enclosures)
Members of the JNC (w/o enclosures)
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